Snippets about Lake Tahoe

For the first time in three years, the Thunderbird
will be in the water. The vessel will be at the South Tahoe
Wooden Boat Classic at the Tahoe Keys Marina in South Lake
Tahoe on July 29-30.

One-way traffic controls for pavement rehabilitation
work on Highway 89 between Squaw Valley Road and West River
Street in Truckee are anticipated to result in traffic delays.
Pavement grinding work will take place from 6am-5pm through
July 21.

Blues guitarist Joe Lewis Walker will be in Olympic
Valley on Aug. 16 at 6pm. The concert is free.

ELl Dorado County Health and Human Services Agency 1is
presenting a six-week Powerful Tools for Caregivers series
from Aug. 24-Sept. 28, 1:30-3pm at the senior center located
at 937 Spring Street in Placerville. Class size is limited and
registration is required. The training series 1is offered at no
cost; donations are accepted. Call 530.621.6192.

The Health Insurance Counseling and Advocacy Program is
looking for a part-time volunteer counselor for South Lake
Tahoe. For more info, contact Emily Haines at 916.375.3761
or ehaines@hicapservices.net
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